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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: September 20, 2022 

TO: Mike Behm, Director  
Division of Planning and Engineering 

FROM: Joanne Hight, Program Manager 
Office of Administration 

SUBJECT: Transportation Commission Meeting – September 29, 2022 
Item for Consideration 

Consideration of 2020 & 2021 Local Federal Bridge Match Requirements: 

Assistance for the 2020 & 2021 Local Federal Bridge Match was provided via HB1237 ($4,011,837.00) in 2020 
and additional state highway funding was provided for the 2021 Federal program ($3,329,000.00) by the 
Transportation Commission. Based on the federal allocation amounts, this resulted in an estimated 5.34% local 
match. Costs have increased and as the Local Federal Bridge Program projects does not have a federal grant cap, 
we request consideration to approve changing the match from a fixed dollar amount to an overall percent of 
project cost. This would result in a 12.71% (State) and 5.34% (Local) match based on project cost.  
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